Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, June 21, 2019 11:51 AM

To: ‘Travis Oaks'

Cc: Will Soderstrom; Dena Vandenberg; Phillip Sanders
Subject: RE: [EXT] C-141 Red Hills Pipeline 10BBL Release
All,

The NMOCD tracking number for this release is 1RP-5565.

NOTE:
e In future submissions please provide the responsible party’s OGRID number to file the C-141 under.
e Provide spill volume estimation calculations. For this release please provide when the remediation plan is
submitted.
e Indicate whether or not the concentration of dissolved chloride in the produced water >10,000 mg/I.

Thanks,

Dylan Rose-Coss

Environmental Scientist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3488

From: Travis Oaks <toaks@kje-us.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 2:39 PM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD <DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us>

Cc: Will Soderstrom <WSoderstrom@kje-us.com>; Dena Vandenberg <DVandenberg@kje-us.com>; Phillip Sanders
<psanders@oilfieldwaterlogistics.com>

Subject: [EXT] C-141 Red Hills Pipeline 10BBL Release

Good Afternoon Dylan,

| hope this message finds you well. Attached is the C-141 for a 10BBL release on the Qilfield Water Logistics (OWL) Red
Hills Pipeline on June 9, 2019 at 10:45am. Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.



TRAVIS OAKS

ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENTIST
0940.387.0805 D 940.208.0178 C310.402.8766
toaks@kje-us.com

www.kje-us.com




